
 

Your executive is very 

busy this month prepar-

ing for community con-

versations (focus 

groups) gaining support 

from Mayors and Coun-

cils of each community 

and hopefully also  First 

Nations communities. 

 

 

 

 

Healthcare and Wellness Newsletter December 2021 

Happy 

Holidays 

2021 has been a rougher year than we ever expected when we 

looked forward from 2020.  We hoped to be able to welcome a 

new healthcare model this year. 

We are still working towards this, watch for announcements 

in your mail very early in January.   

 

We want community input to share with Interior Health about 

what we need for healthcare. 

DECEMBER MEETING IS CANCELED, NEXT MEETING  

JANUARY 17. 2022 


